
Dear Legislators, 

 

I just learned about a concerted effort to weaken what 70% of Oregon votes said they wanted- 

protection for endangered animals.  I urge you to to kill HB3429 before it reaches the House 

floor.  And to Vote NO on HB3429 to uphold the will of Oregon voters. 

 

In appreciation for all you do, 

 

Dr. Debra Merskin 
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